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I strongly opposed putting any restrictions or additional measures on mine and other 

private wells. Us that live in rural areas have spent a considerable amount of time 

and money drilling our wells, putting in pumps, filter systems, etc...and maintaining 

our wells and water supply at our expense and time.  We don't need additional State 

government over site and necessary regulations and or any additional costs or fees 

which would prohibit my ability to continue to use my water which is beneath my 

property.  

Please vote no on this measure and keep our water free and the rights of individual 

property owners to do as they please with their water. Thank you.  

Brett Tallan 


